












On the evening of July 14, 2010 we were sitting on the deck of the 
Officers Club Restaurant at the Myrtle Beach Yacht Club Marina on 
Route 17 N in Little River.  Ramona McCoy, the owner of the 
restaurant, was sitting with us and asked “Is that a shooting star?”  
We looked over towards the Intercoastal Waterway and up in the sky.  
We saw something small and bright (at the same time we could hear 
an airplane engine).  Within less than a second after that, we saw 
what appeared to a bright flame.  (One of us felt that the bright light 
was yellow and one of us felt the bright light was more white.)  When 
the light got bigger the sound of the engine was gone.  Within less 
than a second after that, the bright light disappeared behind the trees.  
We thought that it had hit in the Tidewater Development from where 
we were sitting.  The bright light was coming from the north and 
headed down at about a 45 degree angle.  When the plane hit there 
was a huge explosion of smoke and what appeared to be yellow and 
orange flames.  The height of the flames was far above the tree line.  
We called 911 immediately. 
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